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29 June 2016

Dear Parents / Guardians
Re: Year 12/13 Trip to Thorpe Park

Your son/daughter has obtained a place on the Sixth Form trip to Thorpe Park. Further details are given
below:

Date Visit to Details of visit Times Requirements
11 July Thorpe Park Talk by the Thorpe Park | Leaving Non school uniform.
2016 Educational Department | 0800 Packed lunch or
followed by free time on money for lunch
the rides Returning
approx.
1800

Your son/daughter will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on
the school website. Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any
medical conditions and that your son/daughter takes all necessary medication with him/her on this trip.

Yours faithfully

Charlotte Wilson
Head of Economics & Business Studies
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